TO:     Ellingson Drainage & Prinsco 
FROM:  Farm in the Dell, Red River Valley
DATE:   March 30, 2020
RE:  Tile Project for our 10 Acre Garden

I’d like to thank you for taking the time to consider this project and the impact your company’s can have on this community and our program.   Farm in the Dell is a great ministry allowing us to Transform Disabilities into abilities.   The impact which this farm has on our employees is tremendous.   Watching each of them perform duties at their pace/ability is heart touching and humbling.
The 2019 growing season was a challenge, that verbiage maybe timid as to the enormous impact it had on your teams / industry.    Our employees struggled to keep up with daily gardening duties, even became overwhelming, making it impossible to complete tasks.    
As an Executive Board member of Farm in the Dell, I started searching for means to control subsurface water and create a better working environment.  Thus, we started embarking into the proper means of draining our property using Drain tile.    We asked Ellingson, with a collaborative effort from NDSU, for their expertise.   The Design is perfect, but out of our grasp.
Our Hope / Prayer is to have this joint venture assist us to solve our high-water table within the garden.
We do not need to consider the project across the dike or even in the Alfalfa field.
Our need is great, our pockets have nothing to absorb for this kind of financial investment.
My question is: Could a joint venture between Ellingson and Prinsco, creating a great working environment by eliminating excessive water, be possible?   This project has been on my heart for over a year.
The time is short for making an impact this spring, but I know God will Bless you for considering this ministry and your impact in making the work at the Farm in Dell easier for our employees.

[bookmark: _GoBack]When would it be convenient to discuss this matter??

God Bless you

David Jensen
Executive Board member of Farm in the Dell, RRV.
701-361-4185
davidj@prinsco.com
